
 
 

Town of Sebago 

NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

The Municipal Officers will hold two Public Hearings  

at 6:00 p.m., on Tuesday, June 7, 2022  

at the Sebago Town Office on the following issues: 

   

Public Hearing #1 – On the application of AUTUMN LANE, LLC 

d/b/a Autumn Lane Estate,  

for a Malt, Vinous and Spiritous Liquor License. 

 

This hearing is in compliance with Section 653 of Title 28-A  

of the Revised Statutes of Maine, as amended.  

 

Public Hearing #2 – On the application of AUTUMN LANE, LLC 

d/b/a/ Autumn Lane Estate,  

for a Special Amusement Permit  

 

This hearing is in compliance with the town’s Special Amusement 

Permit Ordinance.  

 

Regular Board meeting to follow. 

 

Attest: Maureen F. Scanlon 

Town Clerk 

 


